
 
 

 
Spring Break at VES 

 
To support our boarding students and their families—both international and domestic—we will be 
keeping the VES campus open for the full term of Spring Break (March 7 - 22) for any student 
who wishes or needs to stay on campus—whether for a few days, a week or the entire break.  
 
Our international student advisors, Esther and Matt Johnson, as well as our leadership team and 
faculty, will provide adult supervision and develop fun excursions in the region and activities on 
and off campus that will keep students engaged.  
 
Costs for the Program 
Please note that the prices noted have been set to charge only the necessary amount to cover 
the school’s costs for these offerings. The cost will be charged to your student’s account.  
 
“Spring Break at VES”​ |  $600 per week; $1,200 for the full term 
The weekly cost of remaining on campus includes lodging, two meals a day and adult supervision. ​If 
your student stays on campus for a more limited time, we will calculate the cost and communicate 
that amount directly to you. 
 
Optional Daily Excursions & Activities ​| Your student will incur additional expenses for any 
activities that have a fee.  
 
Register by Wednesday, March 4 
Please email Esther Johnson at ​ejohnson@ves.org​ by Wednesday, March 4 if you choose to 
enroll your student in this offering and specify the dates the student will stay on campus.  
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